
 

Habitat NFV Everywhere Photo Contest 

June 1 through August 15 we encourage volunteers and supporters to take 

a photo wearing their favorite Habitat for Humanity of Northern Fox Valley 

or ReStore Elgin gear during their summer adventures!  

Submit photos via e-mail to volunteer@habitatnfv.org with a brief 

description of where the photo was taken.  

The winning submission will be picked by Habitat staff and shared in the 

September 2017 Newsletter! The winner will also receive a $25 Gift Card to 

ReStore Elgin! 

Don’t forget to share your submissions on Social Media with 

#habitatnfveverywhere and tag us @habitatnfv on Facebook and Twitter 

and @HabitatforHumanityNFV on Instagram! 

By entering, you remain the owner of your image and may continue to use 

the image in any manner you choose but you also agree that the image you 

submit may be used in printed HFHNFV publications, on HFHNFV's 

website and may be uploaded on social media channels or be used in any 

other media outlet. 
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